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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together                         
 

Friday 7th July 2023 

  

  

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

MAPLE 2 ACTIVITY DAY 
  

We are pleased to confirm that we are able to proceed with our arranged activity day on Tuesday 
18th July.  
 
As the activity day will be taking place on the school grounds, there will be no change to the timings 
of the day.  If your child usually has a packed lunch, please provide this as normal and a hot school 
dinner will be provided for children who have one booked as normal.  We also recommend that 
children come to school with a refillable water bottle due to being active outside for a long time.  

  

As the weather may be warm and sunny, please ensure your child comes into school with suncream 
already applied and with suncream to apply themselves later in the day.  Children may wear non-
school uniform but this should be active clothing, which is suitable for the weather and for moving 
around in.  We would recommend the children wear shoes they are happy to get dirty such as old 
trainers and should not wear footwear which is not supportive.  
 

Payments can still be made via the MCAS App, please select ‘Products’ rather than ‘Trips’ in the 
drop-down menu. The cost is £4.92 per child.  

  

Thank you for your support.   
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mr Longland 

Phone: 01202 590703 
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email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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